## New Sunday In-Person Worship Guidelines

- 1-30-2022
- In-person worship will resume on Feb 6, 2022.
- Vaccination, including the third dose booster, against Covid-19 will be required.
- N95, KN95, or double masking will be required.
- We will continue to maintain social distancing.
- Pre-registration for worship services will not be required.
- Quiet singing in worship services will be allowed.

## New Guidelines for Gatherings and Meetings in the Church

- Maximum Attendees as follows: 10 people max in the library, 30 people max in the fellowship hall, and 60 people max in the sanctuary.
- No eating or drinking while gathered.
- All in-person attendees must be boosted, masked (N95, KN95 mask, or double mask) and socially distanced.
- All meetings in the church will have online attendance also available.
- Meetings will be scheduled at least a week ahead of time by contacting the Church Administrator at admin@uubloomington.org

## Religious Education programming:

Sunday morning Religious Education program for children up through the age of 12 will not take place in person until Covid Act Now numbers decrease from Extreme to Critical levels. In the interim, there is an Omicron Intersession program for children and families. There are also outdoor gathering opportunities each month. Watch for news on Sunday morning religious education reopening. When the numbers decrease sufficiently, Spirit Play for children under 5 and IMUU (I am a Unitarian Universalist) for children ages 6-12 will begin!

Youth programs for Our Whole Lives and Coming of Age will follow different protocols. Those who are enrolled in these year-long programs are receiving updated meeting information. If you are a part of these programs and have any questions, please reach out to the leadership. We are here to have conversations with you.